
2022 DKGNA Test Schedule 
 
The Board of Directors will be reviewing the requested test 
dates for the 2022 at our meeting on December 8th.  Director of 
Testing, Jörg Kaltenegger, has been working with Test 
Coordinators and Regional Directors throughout North 
America to develop the best possible opportunities for our 
membership.  If you have questions regarding proposed tests in 

your area, please contact your Regional Director or Test Coordinator. 
 
We will be able to publish the 2022 Test Schedule in the January Newsletter.   
 
 


